ASCC Exec Meeting

Date: May 2nd, 2006
Location: Bill’s Office, Lower Water St.
Called to Order Time: 19:49
Number in Attendance:  9
Executive Members: 

President – Bill Anwyll

Vice President – Umberto L.
Secretary – Jason Smith

Treasurer –  Kevin Doubleday

Website – Gordon Sleigh (absent)
Solo Committee – Jason Smith, Kevin Doubleday. Colin W. Scott H. George S.
Rally Director – Ian Pearce

Race Director – Debbie Miller

Membership Report: 
48 aprox members, we’ve gained some since last time.

We are expecting many more this weekend.

*Print off membership from ASCC website so Sunday has the most up-to-date list.
Financial Report: 

$1765 and $1000 in deposits

Not a full report

Rally Report:

RallyCross is done for the year. Overall FWD & AWD came down to the last event.
Ian Pearce took AWD.  Colin W. took FWD. Ron M. took overall

BAC Regional in June. 
Solo Report:

We have an event for the School, Bridgewater Mall, May 7th.

May 14th first points event in Bridgewater.

Greenfield fell through, hoping Bridgewater Mall will accept us for June 25th.

Moved the August 13th to August 20th
Reimburse Neil $.35 cents a KM
Race Report:
Race #3 moved to July 15-16
Super Lapping Sunday July 9th $75

Vintage TT Weekend is Cancelled
AMP:

Unless Solo people start showing up for work duty, Solo will lose it’s special rate, of $500.  It will raise to $1000 per event. *Post this on the website.

Regional Report:

None

Website Report:

No Report
New Business: 
Swap Shop:

Ford Focus Parts for Sale, Rally Focus LowMotion.org
-swaybar, interested in wheels for George

Motion to Adjourn Time:  20:40
First Motion:  Bill
Second Motion:  Debbie
Jason Smith


ASCC Secretary

